
 
 
09/30/16 South Carolina Update 
 
In follow up to the notice published in the September 23, 2016 State Register that initiated the 
process for amending Regulation 61-15, Certification of Need for Health Facilities and Services, 
the Department sent the following email on September 29, 2016 announcing a Regulation 
Revision Workshop scheduled for October 19, 2016. 
 
Dear All, 
 
The Department is seeking individuals who would like to participate in a regulation revision 
workshop for Certificate of Need. The meeting will be composed of Certificate of Need 
applicants and stakeholders from throughout the state as well as Department representatives. 
The Department initiated the statutory process to revise Regulation 61-15, Certification of Need 
for Health Facilities and Services, by publication of a Notice of Drafting (NOD) in the State 
Register September 23, 2016. The goal of this meeting is to have an open dialogue about the 
issues pertaining to Certificate of Need and the revision of R.61-15. 
  
The meeting will be held Wednesday, October 19, 2016, at 2:00 p.m. in the Peeples Auditorium, 
DHEC Headquarters, 2600 Bull Street, Columbia, SC 29201. Upon arrival, proceed through the 
front door and follow guidance and signage to the auditorium. 
  
If you have any further questions, please contact the CON office at 803-545-4200. 
 
Platt HMC will be attending this workshop and monitoring this process. We will provide future 
Regulatory Updates regarding the workshop and as the drafting process gets underway.  Should 
you have any questions, please feel free to contact us. 
 

For more information, please contact Tori Tibshrany at ttibshrany@platthmc.com 
Platt HMC, Inc. is a health care consulting firm with a focus on health planning, regulatory 

planning, strategic planning, financial analysis, litigation support, and health policy. 
881 Piedmont Ave NE | Atlanta, GA 30309 | Tel: 404-728-1974 | Fax: 404-728-1975 

Please visit website at www.platthmc.com 


